The Sharps Cemetery Association held a meeting in
Rock Session House on Tuesday evening, November 26th, 1968
with eleven members present.

The meeting was in charge of John Corcoran.

There were no minutes of the last meeting, but
different items were brought up and discussed which had
been talked over at the last meeting. These were approved
as stated, .

Henry Mackie & Stanley Moore were elected as trustees
for Sharps Cemetery Association. There will be 2 trustees
elected from Rock Church and these four will elect one
mere more person, making 5 trustees in all.

Stanley Moore gave the treasurers report of money on
hand which is as follows: i

$4,500.00 In bonds ‘
$1,471.10 In checking account -/ e &I
$5,474.51 In Savings account. /W / /l 44\5, =
The cost of mowing and upkeep of the cemetery having
risen so very much since the price of lots were set, a motlom
was made by Mr. Irwin Smith to bring the cost up to modern
prices, The new officers and trustees to make the final
decision on the smount to be charged, The minimm price of
$225.00 was suggested for the price of new lots purchased,
which would include, perpetual care, 4 corner stones and
a lot fow 4 graves., This was moved and seconded,
A motion was made and seconded that meeting be held
once a year on the First Tuesday of April.
Mr, Stanley Moore gave in his resignation as Treasurer
of the Association, which was accepted.
1t was suggested that the 2 trustees chosen from Rock
Church, not only be church members but someone interested
and associated with the cemetery. John Corcoran and
Cortnne Patchell were suggested as the 2 from the Church.
The meeting adjourned,

Corinne Patchell ( Acting Secretary.)



